
 
 

PE and Sport Premium Funding 2017 – 2018 
Funding received £13.029 

 

 
Mill Water School shares a sports barn with Bicton College and contributes towards the running of this 
facility.  £5,000 was allocated for this purpose. 
 
In addition, we have been able to use the sports premium funding to pay for the services of sports coaches to 
enable pupils to achieve in their chosen BTEC qualifications. 
 
We have participated in inclusive sports events in Devon throughout the year and the funding has enabled us 
to cover the costs of hiring transport to get as many pupils as possible to the events. 
 
We continue to purchase items which encourage active play in the playground. 
 
Small groups of children across the school have been taken to local swimming pools for swimming sessions. 
 
Anticipated funding for 2018 – 2019 is £13,000 
 
We will spend £6,00 of this on redesigning the playground so that we can implement positive playtimes for 
pupils across the school and so that more vulnerable pupils can enjoy being out side with their peers. 
 

 
 


